
NOTICE FOR FINANCIAL AID – Spring 2024-2025 

 
Students who are willing to apply for Financial Aid/Discount 
in the Spring 2024-2025 semester are requested to collect 
the form from the office of Registrar and submit the same 
to their respected department with supporting documents 
on or before Wednesday, March 05, 2025.  
Applicants must complete 2 regular semesters or 1 (one) 
academic year with CGPA 3.50 and above.  
  

 

 

Mohammad Khurshed Alam 
Additional Registrar 
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